
February 5, 1999

To:  Mr. George Tannahill

      Federal Communications Commission

      Equipment Authorization Branch

Subject:  Electronic Submission for FCC ID:  ADTVRA671

Dear Mr. George Tannahill

Thank you for your cooperation on our order.

I suppose you are so busy, but I have to retry for sending the following files.

These are files of which are pointed out by your E-mail (yamasaki@funai.co.jp)

dated January 28, 1999 and if you here received these files, I would like to press

for your consideration.

     1. BLOCK DIAGRAM               7 Files (jpg file).

     2. SCHEMATICS                   6 Files (jpg file).

     3. TEST SETUP PHOTOS           2 Files (jpg file).

     4. OPERATIONAL DESCRIPTION    1 File  (PDF file).

     5. TEST REPORT                   3 Files (PDF file / One report file divides the

                                                   files into 2 PDF files).

Yours faithfully,

(Ms) Makoto Okada

EMC Div.

Japan Quality Assurance Organization

Kita-Kansai Testing Center

E-mail:  JQA00680@nifty.ne.jp


